

March 13, 2013

VIA COURIER

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Madam:

Re: Summitt Energy Gas Marketer and Electricity Retailer Renewal Licence Applications (EB-2013-0037 and EB-2013-0038)

Summitt Energy is writing in response to the Board's letter dated March 12, 2013.

Please be advised that Summitt Energy has followed the direction outlined in the above mentioned letter from the Board. In reference to items 1& 2 please refer to Summitt Energy's website at the following link: http://summitt.ca/about.

Yours truly,

Gaetana Girardi

Director, Compliance & Regulatory Affairs

Phone: 905-366-7020

Email: ggirardi@summittenergy.ca